
Five $50,000 grants will be awarded to 
update technology to a 21st century learning 
environment, advance curriculum and increase 
exposure of STEM education to students.

122524

STEM Classroom Makeover 
Grant Program

FPL.com/education

For more information please contact:
Programs-That-Make-A-Difference.SharedMailbox@nexteraenergy.com 

Investing in 
tomorrow’s leaders

This grant is intended to provide 
transformational learning opportunities 
for students in a classroom setting. 
Funds are available to address needs in 
technology or resources (i.e. software, 
equipment, books, training of teachers, 
tutors, paraprofessionals) to advance the 
STEM curriculum and increase exposure 
of STEM education and careers to 
students.

FPL is committed to supporting 
our communities to help make 
them better places to live, work 
and raise a family. One way we 
do this is by supporting education 
programs that enrich students’ 
experiences.

To apply, visit: 
FPL.com/ClassroomGrant
 
Applications are now open and  
will close Nov. 18, 2024.
 
Applicant Criteria:

	» This grant is open to all K-12 
public schools and eligible 
private and charter schools within 
FPL’s service area in Florida that 
are designated as Title 1 or serve 
a student population with at least 
40% economically disadvantaged 
students.

 
The Classroom Makeover Grant 
Program is an educational 
commitment from FPL’s charitable 
arm, the NextEra Energy 
Foundation. 
  
Up to five schools will be selected 
to each receive the $50,000 grant.  
  
Public, private or charter schools 
— all grade levels — 
are encouraged to apply! 

https://www.fpl.com/community/education.html
mailto:Programs-That-Make-A-Difference.SharedMailbox@nexteraenergy.com 
https://www.fpl.com/northwest/about/education-and-workforce-development/education-funding.html

